
 

 

AMHL//MSPL/03/2024/1084  

MEDI//DATE: 24th March 2024 

To, 

The Visa Counsellor  

High Commission of India/Embassy of India  

Rajshahi, Bangladesh 

Subject: Request for Medical Visa 

Dear Sir, 

Greetings of good health from Apollo Multispeciality Hospitals, Kolkata! 

We would like to inform you that we are in receipt of the medical reports of the patient. Our 

Gynaecology specialist DR. Ramna Banerjee has reviewed the reports and is of the opinion that the 

patient needs to visit our hospital for further evaluation and treatment as may be required. The 

appointment has been scheduled on 17.06.2024 between 11:00HRS. – 15:00HRS.  

The passport details of the patient and attendant are given below for your kind reference 

Patient name: ANJALI RANI SHEN 

Passport no: EJ0143974 

  
 
Thanking you and looking forward to your kind assistance.  

Warm Regards, 

  

Poulami Khan 
International Patient Services 
Tel: 00 91 33 23203040/ 2122 Ext 7880 
Mob: +91 98040 00326 / 98040 00337 
E mail ID: ips_kol@apollohospitals.com 

This letter is absolutely free of Cost.  
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